
Getting things done – Perth Road
#dundeewestend

Many thanks to the residents who recently highlighted to me that one of the
two bollards on Perth Road near the bottom of Ryehill Lane (just west of Dil
Se restaurant) was missing.

I reported this to the Roads Maintenance Partnership and also asked them to
repair the grating adjacent to the bollards as it was knocked off and needed
reinstated.

http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-perth-road-dundeewestend-15/
http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-perth-road-dundeewestend-15/
https://blogger.googleusercontent.com/img/a/AVvXsEjoLhtQdqoezmBTSnvKaQ4rKbjqiesO23El_XHXRJTVgXPSAxTQJJg7ZB-NWdCsX9gpqZaq2TS_b5mD7IhTqpm3LtHX2MEJMXWL1qx-AIb38lday_NZ4s-y9kohf7d4ppestOFV6uajBxNJKlHnr72YuLVFl-w8i2d57v9xArKmgSjg-X71d60=s861

